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August 27, 2009

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, Nfl 03301-2429

TransCanada Power Marketing Ltd.
110 Turnpike Road—Suite 203
Westborough, MA 01581-2863

Re: Competitive Electric Power Supplier Registration - Application for Renewal

Dear Ms. Howland:

Please find enclosed an original and 7 copies of an application for renewal of registration as a
competitive electric power supplier for TransCanada Power Marketing Ltd. (“TCPM”). An
electronic copy has been filed with the Commission and an electronic copy has been served on
the office of the consumer advocate.

A check in the amount of $250.00 to cover the renewal application re-registration fee is included.
Please let me know if you have any questions.

Stuart Ormsbee
Manager, Power Marketing

tel (508)871-1857
fax (508) 898-0433
e-mail
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